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13 December 2024 

 

Dear Members of the Parish 

PFMAC Celebration  

On 1 January 2025, St Mary’s Catholic Primary School will convert to an academy and join the Pope Francis Multi 

Academy Company. By joining the Pope Francis Multi Academy Company, we will benefit from enhanced 

resources, support structures, and professional development for our staff.  All of which will ultimately improve 

the educational experience for children in our care. 

We would like to invite you to mark this special occasion by joining us for celebration of Mass with the whole 

school community on Friday 17 January at 9.15am.  

It would be wonderful to see you there. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr D O’Connor 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


